[bookmark: _Hlk153353604]PPG end of December update: 

Good morning PPG members, I thought I’d provide a short update about the practice and any events happening soon before you are all too busy with Christmas festivities! 

We are still actively trying to recruit members so if you know of anyone that would like to join the group and receive email updates such as this one, then please ask them to email me or send over their email address so I can contact them.
It is also encouraged to reply to future update emails so we can start a discussion about certain topics!

Closing dates: Christmas and New Year

We are closed for Christmas and New Year on the bank holiday days 25th & 26th December and the 1st January. We are encouraging people with regular medication to order early so that they ensure they have enough medication to last them over the holiday period. 
It is also advised that patients consider weather conditions when travelling to the surgery. Wet, cold, and dark conditions are more dangerous and should be avoided if possible, such as getting to the surgery when it is still light outside.

Flu Vaccines

Some of you may know we ran Flu and Covid vaccination clinics in October, we currently do not have any more clinics running, however we do have some flu vaccines left for patients who fall into the ‘under 65- at risk’ category. If you or someone you know is eligible and would like one, please call reception to book in. 

Online Access clinic feedback 

December marked the start of our new online access clinic, running on Fridays from 2:00pm-3:00pm. The clinic gives patients help with setting up their online account to book doctors’ appointments, request medication, and view medical records online. We have received positive feedback so far, with patients reporting that it was very useful to be told how the system works and some saying that they would not have been able to get online without it. 
Contact myself or reception to book yourself or others into a Friday afternoon slot!

Wessex Cancer Alliance- Tuesday 19th December 

As indicated in the attached flyer, Wessex Cancer Alliance is inviting people to a conversation about improving the diagnosis of prostate cancer across Dorset, Hampshire and the Isle of Wight, from the point of GP referral to diagnosis.  
It is on Tuesday 19 December from 1700-1830, on MS Teams.  

Please do share with your contacts, thank you!

Menopause Support 

I have also attached a flyer given to us from Menopause Support who have released a booklet that is available to everyone to download from their website. The booklet is part of the organisations wider #MakeMenopauseMatter campaign and provides guidance, education, and support about menopause.  
Read or download our new guidance booklet  – menopausesupport.co.uk

If you have any questions, ideas for discussion, or feedback about the practice please do not hesitate to contact me! 
I shall be on annual leave from 23rd December and return on the 2nd January, so I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Kind Regards,

Molly Campbell
Care Co-ordinator 
Yetminster Health Centre 

